
First Grade 
Weekly Newsletter 

March 13, 2020 

Our Week of Learning 

 Additional News 

History:  Early Explorers  

Literature:  Rumpelstiltskin 

Poetry:  “The Swing”  

Science:  Solar System 

Saying:  “Practice Makes Perfect.”  

Hero:  Abraham Lincoln  

Character Corner 

3/20:  Report Cards 

3/23-3/30:  Spring Break 

4/24:  Daughter Dance—High School Gym,  

            6:00 P.M.—8:00 P.M.  

4/24:  Son Dance—High School Gym,  

            6:00 P.M.—8:00 P.M.  

 

             

Wisdom 

The habit of making good judgements;  discerning 

what is true and good and choosing the best course 

of action.  We need courage to endure what we 

cannot change, and the wisdom to know the  

difference 

 Whitney.Green@TheVanguardSchool.com  

 Kristin.Harris@TheVanguardSchool.com  

Jennifer.Hernandez@TheVanguardSchool.com  

Jessica.Kauffman@TheVanguardSchool.com  

 Kari.Mohni@TheVanguardSchool.com  

    Liz.Wilson@TheVanguardSchool.com  

Dates to Remember 

First Grade Team 

Health Closure 

Starting Monday, March 16, The Vanguard School will 

join El Paso County school districts in closing all school 

facilities for a period of 14 days.  

This necessary action is an attempt to slow the spread 

of the COVID-19 infection.  The closure will last from 

March 16 through March 27, which includes our       

already scheduled Spring break.  We will reassess the 

situation as we get closer to that end date, and decide 

if students and staff should return the week of March 

30 as scheduled.  
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